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INVESTOR INFORMATION
 Name: Mr. Wesley A. Shields 

Once again, I am asking that the SEC reinstate the uptick rule on short selling. 

Since the removal in 2007 it is clear that short selling has been a major factor in 
driving down stock prices.
 

In the era of instant computerized trading huge amounts of money can be thrown 

against any stock in any company in a flash and cause havoc in the stock of such a 
company and the economy. 

I understand this rule is under consideration again and urge reinstatement be given 
quick and serious attention.
 

Sincerely,
 

Wesley Shields 
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